
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

According to our newsletter dated this day last year, we were asking parents to    
apply sun-cream due to the searing heat. This year, we are asking to ensure children are kept warm due to the 
bitter winds and rain we are still having– perhaps tights for girls if it looks like a particularly miserable day as they 
often complain about being cold (and a pair of socks for the afternoon if it gets warmer….). 

 

This week 

The children were enjoying the story of Superworm when we discovered half the story was missing. We have   
written some fabulous posters explaining what has happened and hope the story will be returned soon! In maths, 
the children have been learning about adding quantities using ‘first, then and now stories’ We have also be       
creating some eerie wizard music to go along with a 3d map including a mountain with a lair for an evil wizard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow Words. 

Zooming:  travelling quickly                                           calamity:  a terrible disaster  

courageous: very brave           wriggling:  to quickly move with a twist and turn 

heroic: being fearless                                                       indestructible:  cannot be destroyed 

 



 

 

 

Next week 

A shorter week with the bank holiday but still jam packed with lots of fun! The children will be learning about 
rhyming and creating a brand new ending to Superworm. How will they trap Wizard Lizard and how will             
Superworm escape? In maths, the children will be learning about the properties of shapes and spatial relations.  
We will also be researching worm facts and creating our own super-worm too. 

 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


